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Monday 11th May 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have enjoyed the bank holiday weekend and VE day 

celebrations.  

 

We wanted to write to you following the Prime Minister’s announcement 

yesterday evening. We, like you, were keen to have some clarity around any 

phased reopening of schools so that we can begin to make plans. The prime 

minister referred to a possible return to school for Reception, Year 1 and Year 

6 children from June 1st as a conditional plan, based on the new COVID alert 

system and 5 tests for easing the lockdown being met. 

 

Please be reassured that the leadership team and I will be working hard 

to consider this information in order to plan for next steps. We await further 

information and guidance from the Department for Education and the Local 

Authority. We will continue to communicate with any updated information and 

details as soon as we can, in order for you to make any necessary changes to 

your current arrangements.  

  

It goes without saying that the safety and well being of your children and the 

Beaver Road staff team will be paramount in any plans we make. 

  

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this uncertain time.   

 

Take care and stay safe,   
 

Liz Hardy and the Senior Leadership Team 

 
 
Liz Hardy 
Headteacher 
 
 


